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	SUITE 425, CITY HALL
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	OFFICE (904) 630-1388
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	FAX (904) 630-2906
	
	E-MAIL:  MattS@COJ.NET


February 18, 2014
(11:00 AM)
AMENDED

NOTICE

TO:

Honorable Johnny Gaffney


Honorable Robin Lumb


Honorable Clay Yarborough
FROM:

Matt Schellenberg, Chair

Special Committee on Utilizing UF Health as a Healthcare Delivery Organization
RE: 

Special Committee on Utilizing UF Health as a Healthcare Delivery Organization
Notice is hereby given that the Special Committee on Utilizing UF Health as a Healthcare Delivery Organization Chair Matt Schellenberg is hereby calling a Special Committee on Utilizing UF Health as a Healthcare Delivery Organization Meeting to discuss, review, examine and make recommendation(s) to Council committees and the full Council the findings and conclusions gathered through exploring the utilization of UF Health as the City’s healthcare delivery organization on Thursday, February 20, 2014 at 2:00 PM, Lynwood Roberts Room, 1st Floor, 117 West Duval Street, Jacksonville, Florida, 32202.  
Please mark your calendars accordingly.  All interested parties are invited to attend.

Please contact Paula Shoup, Legislative Assistant, at (904) 630-1404 for additional information or correspondence. 

MS/ps
cc:
Council Members/Staff

             Cheryl L. Brown, Director/Council Secretary


Dana Farris, Chief – Legislative Services Division

Carol Owens, Assistant Chief – Legislative Services Division

Jeff Clements, Chief, Research Division


Kristi Sikes, Chief, Administrative Services Division

Gayle Petrie, Office of General Counsel
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